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From the Editor: WARNING, WARNING! 

Be WARNED: If you have not paid your 1998 subscription, this will be your last 

issue of the newsletter. The mailing label indicates the last year paid according to my 

records. CHECK IT! Be sure to contact me ASAP concerning any discrepancies. 

Thanks for the words of encouragement and support so many of you have offered 

in writing or in person. Keep the submissions coming. Look for Issue 21 in May. 
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